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In December we sent a letter inviting as many as possible to

come to the band hall in Hallsville to sort and put our music
back in good shape.

On January 18th we had 8 persons show and got the work
started. On January 25th there were 4 persons show up.

We have the music laid out on the tables in the room and
trying to get all the music back iito separate packets for
each march or overture. Then when music is selected each
packet will have music for all instruments.

There is a meeting in this building by someone on 2/7/93
so we must have our sorting job done by 2/1/93.

Please come to help out on Monday, Feb 1st at 7:30 pm. if at
all possible. Wives or friends are welcome to help.

KEEP PRACTICING YOUR HORNS. KEEP THOSE LIPS IN GOOD SHAPE.
ALSO, IF YOU KNOW ANY GOOD HORN PLAYERS THAT COULD PLAY WITH
US - INVITE THEM TO JOIN THE OLDEST CONTINUOUSLY ORGANIZED
COMMUNITY BAND IN THE US.

DATE TO REMEMBER--——-—---— FEBRUARY 1ST, 7:30PM HALLSVILLE

KEEP PRACTICING - KEEP LIPS IN GOOD SHAPE (EVEN DRUMMERS)
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